

FINANCE NEWSLETTER 161

TO: Parish Treasurers, Presbytery and Parish clerks

FROM: Brendan Sweeney, Manager, Financial Services

DATE: 29 April 2014

1. Online Church Directory

The new Directory has now gone live on the web site:

http://www.presbyterian.org.nz/publications/yearbook

The username is Directory14 and the password is PCANZ14.

Although the link say yearbook, and the format is the same as the yearbook, this document is an enhancement in that it is a query from our contacts database that will be updated on the PCANZ website every few days, allowing correct data to be published more timely

As part of the development, we have updated the data as much as we can but now require your assistance to ensure information is correct. If you are a minister, treasurer or session clerk we would appreciate it if you could check your personal and parish details and make sure they are correct. If any contact details require updating, please contact Sandra Homan, (sandra@presbyterian.org.nz) or, for changes to Ministry roles and Parishes please contact the presbytery clerk to ask that a change of status form be completed and sent to Margaret Fawcett at margaret@presbyterian.org.nz.

Your assistance is appreciated.